
Graduate Council Meeting  
Minutes 

March 11, 2011 
 
 
Present: Ashorn, Nichter, Irby, Tayebi, Vaughn, Waggener 
 
 

I. Review Graduate Faculty Status Recommendations 
Per the Graduate Faculty Status Policy, the Council reviewed and made graduate faculty 
status recommendations for nominations. 

 
II. Review Graduate Student travel 

The Council discussed whether or not each student should be able to use the full travel 
stipend amount for multiple trips instead of up to the full amount for only one trip. 

 
III. Employment of Graduate Assistants Academic Policy  

Changes have been made to the Employment of Graduate Assistants Academic Policy. 
The changes are: 
“Students who have only the thesis or dissertation to complete may, with permission from 
the Dean of Graduate Studies, enroll in only 3 semester hours each semester for one 
year.” 
 
“Students who have only the thesis or dissertation to complete may, with permission from 
the Dean of Graduate Studies, enroll in only 3 semester hours each semester for one 
year.” 
 
The Council discussed these changes. 


